
 
POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This will give notice that a possible quorum of the City of Kempner Council 

Members may be present for the 25th Birthday Celebration on Saturday August 6th, 

2022, starting at 1 pm held at Kempner City Hall.  

 

Kempner City Hall located at 12288 US HWY 190, Kempner Tx. 76539 

 
 

Notice Posted on Thursday July 28th, 2022, on or before 5:00 pm. 
Posted by: Hayleigh Talasek, City Secretary  

 

 


